
Your ref: 44115052
Date: September 2022

Lincolnshire County Council 
Place 
Asset Management
Surfacing and Patching
Lancaster House
36 Orchard Street
Lincoln
LN1 1XX
Tel: 01522 782070
Email: cschighways@lincolnshire.gov.uk

Dear Sir or Madam

FORTHCOMING CARRIAGEWAY RESURFACING WORKS
HIGH STREET CAENBY

We are writing to inform you that the above carriageway resurfacing works will begin the on 
the 1st November to the 7th November 2022.

The work will involve replacing patches of deteriorated road surface as well as laying a new 
surface course. To maintain a safe environment for both the public and contractors’ staff, it 
will be necessary to carry out these works under a Full Road Closure 

The dates currently scheduled may be subject to minor adjustment if works are delayed by 
unforeseen circumstances, such as inclement weather. Advance Warning signs will be 
erected nearer the time with specific dates.

Please be aware that the road will be closed during these works and whilst access will be 
provided it may be subject to delays.
Should you need to gain access at a specific time during the works, please discuss the issue 
with the site staff who will advise you how and when to proceed. 
Please do this as early as you can, as it may not be possible to allow access over newly laid 
surfacing materials. If you need immediate access to your vehicle, please park outside the 
closed area. (Shown on the plan on the reverse of this letter) 

Vehicular access to your property will be available after the working day is completed, but 
would ask that you drive through the work area slowly and with care, and to avoid any raised 
ironworks 

If you have any queries regarding either of the above matters, then please contact our 
Customer Service Centre at the above number.

Yours sincerely
Surfacing and Patching 




